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Request: 
 
Regarding the TAXI (hackney carriage) vehicle age policy can you please supply me with 
the financial impact statement presented to the Councillors. 
 
In the absence of a financial impact statement could you inform me of the reasons why. 
 
Please supply the financial impact report that was included in the Cabinet report of 
24/02/2020 as I am unable to find it in the document below. 
 
https://democracy.northtyneside.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=174&MId=326&Ver=4  
 
Response: 
 
This information is refused in answer to this request under section 21, information 
accessible to the applicant by other means. 
 
The reason for this is that this information is published on the North Tyneside Council 
website.  
 
Financial impacts presented to Cabinet on 23 May 2022 can be found on page 72 of the 
Agenda Reports Pack here: 
https://democracy.northtyneside.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=174&MId=814&Ver=4 
 
Financial impacts in the Cabinet report of 24 February 2020 can be found on page 65 and 
67 of the Agenda Reports Pack here: 
https://democracy.northtyneside.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=174&MId=326&Ver=4  
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